



















































Then it was over.   

Special thanks go to Barrie Billinge for organising the Balloon Race, Paul Richards who had 
organised the event, and the enLre staff at Cheshire View where the event ran smoothly 
and the food was enjoyed by all. 

The whole atmosphere and general enjoyment of the acernoon reinforce the Order of the 
Secret Monitor as the friendly degree. 

Derek Gaskell, Provincial Grand Counsellor.


